
Woodhead Primary School 

Parent Council Meeting 

5th September 2023 

 

Present:- Sheila Moore(Joint Chair), Karen Mulholland(Joint Chair). Nadia Manzoor (Secretary), 

Laura McIntyre, Fiona Hendry & Scott Lindsay, Councillor Helen Toner 

Staff Representatives:- Miss Miller, Miss Harkness, Mrs Keltie, Mrs Fox. 

Apologies:- Pamela Shearer, Liza Gardner & Denise McCafferty 

 

Welcome- 

 

Minutes from June 2023- PC photograph to raise awareness to be taken at October meeting 

Calendar of events -Volunteers for Open day and Harvest assembly  

Correspondence- Role of PC documents issued to members in attendance 

Cost of school day- See AGM minutes Mrs Keltie delivered presentation on Cost of the School Day 

 

 

Homework:-  
From parent and staff consultation. 
Homework is returning to paper format. 
Initial focus on literacy then numeracy will 
be included. This is to encourage 
homework completion. 
 

 
Homework to start 11th September 

Community Larder 
Uniforms now in parent room. PTA to 
source or purchase rails. PC members have 
sorted uniforms and will now work with 
school to build food larder and will provide 
feedback at every meeting.  

 
PTA to source/purchase rails and continue to work on 
larder. 

AOCB 
School trips – Query if nursery can be 
included in school trips. HT reported this is 
challenging due to ratio of adult to 
children and implications for transport. 
Will consider bringing others in. PB Is also 
only for school and is what is used for 
transport. 

 



AOCB 
Hoodies -  Discussion re timing of purchase 
to allow P7’s to have most wear out of 
these. School have already started to 
source much sooner this year and hope to 
have these after Christmas. Need to 
consider the cost of these and timing with 
other commitments such as Lockerbie. 

 

 

 

Next meeting Tuesday 3rd October  6.30pm 

 


